
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230415. 

 
You requested the following information. Please also see our response on the 
attached spreadsheets as requested: 

 
Therefore, I would like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act 
for all transactions over £25,000 from April 2022. Please provide the spend 
data in the CSV format which is machine readable. As a minimum, please make 
sure to include the date, value and recipient of each transaction. Please also 
provide details on the procurement category of each transaction if you have it. 

 
Please note that in the future, this information will be available in a machine readable 
format here: https://www.secamb.nhs.uk/how-we-do-it/our-budget/single-spends-over-25000/ 

 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


